
                                                                                                                
 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

We will be holding our Federation Summer Fayre on Wednesday 12th July from 1.45pm until 

3.10pm and as part of their enterprise work, the children in each year group will be 

responsible for organising their own stalls.  On Friday 30th June, we will be having a non-

uniform day and rather than asking for a donation of money, the children would like to ask 

for your help in donating the following for their stalls: 

 

EYFS – teddies / toys in good clean condition 

Year 1 - wrapped lollies 

Year 2 – children’s books in good condition 

Year 3 – wrapped sweets 

Year 4 – wrapped lollies 

Year 5 and 6 – donations for our Raffle eg sweets, soap, bubble bath, games, books etc 

As always, thank you so much for your support and we look forward to seeing you at our 

Fayre on the 12th July.  You will need to enter both schools via the front Reception and will 

be able to sign your child out of their class and take them to the Fayre. There will be stalls to 

visit on both sites and the gate between the playgrounds of the two schools will be open for 

you to access. If you are unable to attend, your child will have the opportunity to visit the 

Fayre with a member of school staff, so they may wish to bring in some pocket money to 

spend there. 

 

Yours sincerely 

L Eatherington               S Cornish 

Mrs L Eatherington                        Miss S Cornish 

Head of School Clarendon Infants                      Head of School Clarendon Juniors 

Clarendon Federation 

(Infant & Junior Schools) 

Ordnance Road 

Tidworth 

Wiltshire 

SP9 7QD 

Telephone: 01980 843381 (Inf) 01980 607007 (Jnr) 

Infant email: admin@clarendon-inf.wilts.sch.uk 

Junior email: admin@clarendon-jun.wilts.sch.uk  
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